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The following documents have been included in this release: 

Title of paper: Report on Overseas Travel: Rt Hon Jacinda Ardern (CAB-22-SUB-0347 refers) 

Title of minute: Proposed Overseas Travel: Prime Minister (CAB-22-MIN-0347 refers) 

Some parts of this information release would not be appropriate to release and, if requested, 
would be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). Where this is the case, 
the relevant section of the Act that would apply has been identified. Where information has 
been withheld, no public interest has been identified that would outweigh the reasons for 
withholding it.  

Key to redaction codes: 

• Section 6(a), likely to prejudice the international relations of the Government of 
New Zealand; and  

• Section 6(b)(i), likely to prejudice the entrusting of information to New Zealand on a 
basis of confidence by the Government of any other country or agency of such a 
Government. 
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Recommendation 
 

I recommend that Cabinet note this report. 
 
 
 

Authorised for lodgement 

Rt Hon Jacinda Ardern 

Prime Minister 
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Cabinet 

R E S T R I C T E D  
CAB-22-MIN-0347 

 
 
 

Minute of Decision 
This document contains information for the New Zealand Cabinet. It must be treated in confidence and 
handled in accordance with any security classification, or other endorsement. The information can only be 
released, including under the Official Information Act 1982, by persons with the appropriate authority. 

 
 

Report on Overseas Travel: Prime Minister 
 

Portfolio Prime Minister 
 
 

On 29 August 2022, Cabinet noted the report from the Prime Minister under CAB-22-SUB-0347 on 
her travel, from 9 to 10 June 2022, to Sydney, Australia, to meet with Australia’s newly elected 
Prime Minister, Hon Anthony Albanese. 

 
 
 
 
 

Rachel Hayward 
Acting Secretary of the Cabinet 
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